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SBDM Goals for the 05-06 school year – These will be selected from the following areas;

1. Enhanced Achievement – committees

2. Curriculum and instruction – what do we want to be happening in the classroom?

3. Professional Development funds

4. Staff assignments

5. Students assignments

6. School space

7. Discipline

8. Classroom management

9. Extra curricular – Arts & Music

· Writing needs to be implemented prior to 4th grade.  A writing continuum will be developed and writing will be reviewed at grade level meetings.  

· Teachers will utilize MAPS testing through the computer lab for grades 2 – 5.  When utilized, teachers will know what skills a student has mastered and their instructional level in the areas of reading and math.   

· Woodland will continue to utilize Wednesday folders to communicate with parents.  A survey indicated this was the most effective communication with parents.  

Success Stories
During the summer of the 05-06 school year we developed a writing continuum.  Teachers were given specific dates to turn in a specific type of writing to the Leadership Team.  Upon receiving these pieces, the Leadership Team would read and write comments to each individual students about their writing and then provide an overall analysis to the teacher.  The students were then given the opportunity to improve their writing based on the feedback.  This feedback proved to be very beneficial to the students and teachers.  Not only did they realize they were being held accountable; this allowed the teachers as well as the students to realize the importance of writing.  In addition, each grade level was responsible for turning in Open Response questions completed by the students each month.  These were reviewed as well and teachers and students received feedback.  In an end of school year survey, teachers reported that these procedures helped them develop better open response questions and gave students the opportunity to receive feedback from someone other than their teacher.  

In October of 2005, we purchased a “Wall of Fame” to showcase student work and to recognize students who scored Proficient and Distinguished on the CATS assessment.  Each student who had a piece of work placed on the Wall of Fame received a post card from our Public Relations person.  We sent out over 300 positive postcards to parents last year.
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